The Florida Public Service Commission announces a Customer Meeting to be held in the following docket, to which all interested persons and parties are invited to attend.
DOCKET NO.:  050563-WU – Application for increase in water rates in Polk County by Park Water Company, Inc.
DATE AND TIME:  Thursday, May 18, 2006, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE:  Ministry Center, Warner Southern College, 13895 Hwy 27, Lake Wales, Florida  33859

PURPOSE:  To give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the Utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues.  Any person requiring some accommodation at the customer meeting because of a physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the Florida Public Service Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD).  One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and participate in this meeting. 
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